
Dear City of Waukesha Alderman and Mayor Shawn Reilly, 

I would like to be of service and apply for a seat on the Board of Zoning Appeals for the City of 

Waukesha. 

I have lived and worked in Waukesha for the last 16 years and am a homeowner, taxpayer and voter in 

the city. 

I have worked for Waukesha County for the last 14 years as a Psychiatric Technician at the Inpatient 

Mental Health Center at 1501 Airport Road in the City of Waukesha.  

I was born and raised in Waukesha, graduated from Waukesha South High and put two children through 

North High School.  

I attended and graduated from the University Wisconsin of Oshkosh in 1985 with a Bachelor of Science 

Degree Majoring in Anthropology. I put myself through college training and working as a chef and 

Restaurant Manager at a fine dining establishment and upon graduating went into Hospitality 

Management working as a Food and Beverage Director, Club Manager other management positions in 

the Hospitality Field in Madison, Sheboygan, Green Bay and Appleton Wisconsin until 1996.  

I began working in the Traumatic Brain Injury field and Substance Abuse field and worked as a manager 

and Brain Injury Specialist for Brown, Algoma and Kewaunee County then moved to Boulder Colorado in 

2000 and worked in Hospice care for Developmentally Delayed persons before returning back to 

Wisconsin and Waukesha in 2005. 

I would like to be on the Board of Zoning and Appeals for the City of Waukesha to help the City of 

Waukesha continue to be a great place to live, work and raise families. 

 Sincerely  

Kevin H Reilly 

480 Prospect Ave 

Waukesha WI 53188 

262-225-0919 

     

 


